
January 11, 2022 

2
nd

 Day of The January Term 

Maysville, MO  

 

 

 

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll, West District Commissioner, Kyle White, East District, Chet Owen 

and County Clerk, Melissa Meek. 

 

Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll welcomed all of those in attendance as they joined us for the opening 

prayer. The Pledge of Allegiance was then said by all in attendance. 

 

East District Commissioner, Chet Owen made the motion to approve today’s agenda with West District 

Commissioner, Kyle White making the second. All in favor. Motion carried. West District Commissioner, 

Kyle White made the motion to approve the minutes of the last meeting with East District Commissioner, 

Chet Owen making the second. All in favor. Motion carried.  

 

Chad Howerton of Missouri Sound and Tech met with the Commission to discuss acoustics for the courthouse 

which include the Commissioner’s room and Courtroom.  

 

A patron asked the Commission to waive their penalty on their taxes due to extenuating circumstances. West 

District Commissioner, Kyle White made the motion to waive the penalty with East District Commissioner, 

Chet Owen making the second. All in favor. Motion carried.  County Clerk, Melissa Meek will get a court 

order prepared for the Commission to sign.  

 

ARPA funds discussed with County Clerk, Melissa Meek contacting the State Treasurer’s Office for more 

information concerning infrastructure monies and matching grants the County could be receiving. 

 

County Clerk, Melissa Meek discussed Sunset Nursing Home with the Commission and the census for the 

past month.  

 

County Clerk, Melissa Meek will get bids from Archer for the damage to the north yard from water break.  

 

Road & Bridge Supervisor, Bill Gray met with the Commission to work on his budget and discuss work to be 

done in 2022. Object markers will be placed at MFA Bridge on Water St.  

 

The Commission and Clerk worked on budget the remainder of the day with budget talks continuing until the 

25
th
 of January unless more time is necessary.  

 

With no other business before the Commission, East District Commissioner, Chet Owen made the 

motion to adjourn until January 18, 2022. Presiding Commissioner, Kyle Carroll made the second. 

All in favor. Motion carried.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


